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5 November 2019 
 
 
 
Years 5 & 6 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS 
 
As you will be aware our autumn swimming programme has been interrupted by the 
closure of Steble Street baths for maintenance and repair work. 
 
As it will not be possible to “catch up” missed lessons this term, swimming for  
Years 5 & 6 has been moved to the summer term enabling children to receive their 
full entitlement. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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